
    
 

 [August 29, 2024] 

For more information on this major construction project: 

Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311 
[24-C-05]  |  [588-2024]  

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
TO: BUSINESSES / RESIDENTS 
 
RE: 2024 DUGALD ROAD EASTBOUND RECONSTRUCTION 

 
We will be reconstructing Eastbound Dugald Road from Ravenhurst Street to the Perimeter Highway. 
 
Construction start: September 9, 2024 
Duration:   5 weeks, weather permitting 
 
During construction:  
 

• Eastbound Dugald Road will be closed at Ravenhurst Street. 

Please email Scott.Suderman@wsp.com or call 204-782-7189 if you have:  

• Access and delivery requirements 

• Planned special events  

• Questions about the project 

 
 
Sincerely, 
WSP Canada Inc. 
 

 
 

Scott Suderman, P.Eng.  
Senior Project Manager, WSP Canada inc. 
 
 
 
Cc: Russ Wyatt, Councillor – Transcona Ward 
 R. Munro, P.Eng – Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg 
 M. Cruz– Customer Service Division, Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg 
 311, City of Winnipeg 
 J. Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office, Public Works Department 
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